
RAWMARSH ASHWOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 
 

CHRISTMAS DATES AND EVENTS 
 

DECEMBER 2024 
 

 
 

KS1 CHRISTMAS NATIVITY - Y1 and Y2 
Tuesday 10th December 
 9:30 am and 2:00 pm 

KS1 will perform a nativity play - ‘Stable Story’ 
There will be two performances, one in the morning at 9:30am and one in the afternoon at 2:00pm and 

both will be by ticket only.  
A letter regarding tickets is attached. 

 
 

 
SCHOOL CHRISTMAS DINNER – F2 TO YEAR 6 

Thursday 12th December 
Information will be sent out via MCAS and Dojo, with a link to a google form, in the next few days. 
Please click on the link and make the choice of meal required. We require a response for every child, 

including those bringing a packed lunch from home, by 18th November. If a response isn’t received by 
Monday 18th November, a dinner will not be ordered and a packed lunch will need to be brought to 

school from home. 
 

 
 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 
Thursday 12th December 

Children can come to school in their Christmas jumpers. If they don't have one already, try creating 
one from an old jumper. 

Children should still wear the rest of their school uniform (trousers/skirt/dress/polo shirt) as normal
. 

 
 

KS2 – CAROL CONCERT - Y3 to Y6 
Friday 13th December 

 
The concerts will take place in the school hall at 9.15am and 2.30pm. Entry will be by ticket only (max 

2 per child). 
A letter and reservation slip for tickets is attached. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

CHRISTMAS SING-A-LONG and CRAFT - FOUNDATION 1 and 2 
Wednesday 18th December –  

Session 1 - 9.30am to 10.30am (F1 and F2) OR 
Session 2 - 2pm to 3pm (F2 ONLY) 

Foundation 1 and Foundation 2 classes will be having a sing-a-long, followed by a craft session in the 
classrooms. There will be a maximum of 2 adults per child. 

Children should be dropped off at school at the normal time (between 8.35 and 8.45am). We will then 
open the main school gate at approximately 9.25am for session 1, and 1.55pm for session 2, to allow 
all adults attending the events to enter school. Please wait on the playground until a member of staff 

opens the door to the foundation unit. 
Foundation 1 (morning nursery) children can go home with their adult(s) at the end of the event 

(approx. 1 hour). 
 

 
 

CHRISTINGLE – YEARS 2, 3, 4 
Friday 20th December (morning) 

 
We will be walking to the High Street Centre for this event, which is for children only. 

 
 

 
CHRISTMAS PARTIES 
Children in classes F2 to Year 6 can bring party clothes to school on the day and change before the 
party. 

 
Tuesday 17th December   Classes 1 and 2  1:30pm - 3:15pm 
 
Wednesday 18th December    Classes 5 and 6  1.30pm - 3.15pm 

 
Thursday 19th December  Classes 3 and 4  1.30pm - 3.15pm 
 
Friday 20th December    Foundation 2  11.00am – 12.00pm 
 
Friday 20th December  Foundation 1  8.45am to 11.45am 
Foundation 1 children can come to school in their party clothes 
 
For all parties school will provide snacks and drinks. We are asking parents and carers to 
contribute cakes, buns or biscuits. Any donations would be gratefully received on the morning of 
your child’s party. 

 
 

FRIDAY 20th DECEMBER – School will close at 1.15pm. 
PLEASE ENSURE THAT SOMEONE IS AVAILABLE TO  

COLLECT YOUR CHILD AT THIS TIME 
School will reopen on Monday 6th January 2025 


